
OBP: Review of Remuneration Policy  

The employer intends to review the Remuneration Policy (attached for ease of reference). Members are 

requested to peruse the Policy for review and submit their inputs to PSA shop stewards by 24 March 

2025. Once all inputs have been received, these will be consolidated and presented to the employer at 

the next Bargaining Forum meeting. 

 

Members will be kept informed. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can contact Molefe Mosaka on 082 880 8927 / 

molefe.masaka@psa.co.za or contact the PSA Provincial Office. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka  

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: ONDERSTEPOORT BIOLOGICAL PRODUCTS (OBP) 

19-03-2025 

 


